REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL NO. 501-18

FURNISH MUNICIPAL CORROSION AND ODOR CONTROL SERVICES

City of Hobbs, New Mexico

The City of Hobbs, New Mexico is requesting proposals from qualified Offerors interested in
furnishing MUNICIPAL CORROSION AND ODOR CONTROL SERVICES as specified.
Written proposals will be received by the City of Hobbs, New Mexico, at the office of the
Finance Director in City Hall, 200 E. Broadway, Hobbs, NM 88240.

DEADLINE - 2:00 pm April 18, 2018

Submitted proposals shall not be publicly opened. Any proposal received after the stated time
will be returned unopened. Request for Proposal may be procured without charge from the office
of the City Finance Director. Questions concerning this proposal should be directed to Shelly
Raulston, Procurement Specialist at (575) 397-9244.

In case of ambiguity or lack of clearness in stating proposal prices the City of Hobbs, New
Mexico, reserves the right to adopt the most advantageous thereof, or to reject any or all
proposals and waive irregularities.

CITY OF HOBBS, NEW MEXICO

CManny Gomez, AWger

Publication Date;: March 18, 2018
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